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Dear Applicant

Post of Deputy Headteacher  
…………………………………………………  Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at Shotton Hall Primary School.
Governors anticipate that a shortlist of candidates will be drawn up on 24 April 2023…………………………..   in order to enable interviews for the post to take place on Tuesday 16 May 2023.

It is anticipated that the successful candidate will take up duty on ………………………………..  1 September 2023.

Visits to the school are encouraged and warmly welcomed. You are invited to make an appointment to visit our school prior to making your application. We have set aside Tuesday 18 April 2023 between 9.30am and 2.30pm, and Wednesday 19 April 2023 between 1.30pm and 5.00pm.  Please contact us for further details if this is not possible.
Further information about the school is available on our website.

Completed application forms should be returned to EDGS.Administration@durham.gov.uk. by no later than 12 noon on Friday 21 April 2023.

I wish you well should you decide to proceed with your application.

Yours faithfully

Mr T Watson

Chair of Governors
�                                        Shotton Hall Primary and Pre-School                                           �


Working together to


S H I N E


Successful, Happy, Inspired and Nurtured towards Excellence


Headteacher Mrs J Bowmaker
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